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Comments:  I am against this USFS proposal to have unlimited control for decades on what will be done on the

CONF.  Each major project should be reviewed and discussed prior to being approved.

We have been told by the CONF supervisor that the focus for the CONF will be on recreation.  But based on

what we are reading, that is not so.  

You can't timber and burn and expect people to continue to recreate in the damage that is left.

Hundreds of thousands of dollars and volunteer time has been spent on the Jake &amp; Bull Mtn trail system.

To timber and burn most of it, along the trails, would ruin the user experience.  And would take away the premier

trail system in the state of Georgia.


